
 

 

TO ALL SUPPLIERS,                                                          23
RD

 June 2025 

REF: NOTICE TO REGISTER IN THE ELECTRONIC GOVERNMENT PROCUREMENT 

SYSTEM 

 

The above subject matter refers. 

 

Please note that as from 1st July 2025, all government procurement will be through the e-

government procurement system, and all suppliers are required to register on the e-GP portal. 

 

The e-GP system is one of the Public Finance Management Reforms geared towards efficiency 

and value for money in Public procurement. The e-GP system rollout aligns with the directive 

by His Excellency, the President. To this end: 

 

1. Suppliers, Contractors, and consultants are required to self-register on the e-GP portal, 

which is accessible through www.egpkenya.go.ke. Telephone +254 (020) 

3341030/3340400/3340433. 

 

2. Suppliers/ Contractors/Consultants within Nairobi may visit The National e-Gp offices on 

6th Floor 622 Treasury Building, Harambee Avenue to receive registration assistance 

between 9:00Am-400Pm. 

 

3. Suppliers/ Contractors/Consultants may also visit the National treasury desk in all Huduma 

centres during office working hours. 

 

4. Supplier Registration Module manual is available on the e-GP portal  

 

5. The National Treasury will organize a weekly supplier registration webinar every Thursday  

Suppliers will be required to register for training through links provided on 

www.egpkenya.go.ke under supplier training. Only suppliers who have registered for 

training will be invited to the webinar. 

 

 

 

Dr. Rose N. Mkalama  

Chief Executive Officer 
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